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I urge you to oppose SB767.  We need more school options for parents who are 

concerned for their children’s education.  Charter Schools are an important 

alternative to our current school system.  As a tax payer, I am concerned about the 

current state of our regular schools.  They seem to be more about social engineering 

than basic education and preparing our children to face the real world.  By opposing 

this Bill you can show your commitment in representing the will of the people and 

parents rights in choosing their child’s education. 


